VAN BUREN COUNTY ROAD COMMISSION

[ WEEK OF JUNE 21,

MAINTENANGE

Operations Update

- Roadside mowing continues in the final
townships. All roadside mowing is
scheduled to be completed by June 24th.

- The first round of dust control is
scheduled to be completed this week.

- Contract Gravel continues in Keeler
Township.

- Due to mechanical issues and large
amounts of storm damage, sealcoat will be
on hold from June 23rd through July 6th.

- Storm clean-up, miscellaneous ditching,
and pipe replacements continue
countywide.

MISCELLANEQUS

Update

- Several projects have been let for bid. For
the full list, notices, and bid specifications,
please visit vbcrc.org/projectbids. Bids will
be opened July 12th at 11 AM.

2021 ]

ENGINEERING

Update

- The guardrail installation will begin June
22nd and should be completed by the end of
the week on 30th Street between 48th
Avenue and CR 653 in Almena Township. The
contrator is also completing small repairs
from the storms over the weekend.

- Rose Meadow/Primrose Path and Rosemary
Lane in Antwerp Township is scheduled to
begin with curbs and driveways being set
starting June 22nd.

- Work on 64th Avenue from 30th Street to
CR 657 in Antwerp Township began with
tree work on June 21st. The project consists
of tree removals, crushing and shaping the
roadbed, a 4" HMA base pave, and a top
course pave.

- CR 380 from the Village of Breedsville to the
Bloomingdale Township line is open to the
traveling public, final paint markings are
pending contractor availability.

- 18th Avenue from the County Line to the
County Drain in Pine Grove Township began
June 22nd with adding gravel. The road will
be crushed and shaped beginning next week.



